Memo

Monday December 7, 2009
Ian Baillie Primary School
Reminder, the Christmas Concert is Wednesday December 9 at 10:00 o’clock at James M. Hill. It should last about one hour in length.

The students in the choir can either wear their black and white outfits on the day of the concert or their Christmas outfit if you have purchased something special for that day. 

Many students are coming to school after the bell rings. I ask that you please have them to school before the bell rings at 8:30. When the bell rings at 8;30, your child should be ready for the morning announcements As well, we encourage your child to be independent and ask that you please not escort them to their classes in the morning. Part of the elementary program is to foster independence and this is difficult if the parent follows their child to the classroom and helps get them undressed in the morning. I thank you immensely with this endeavor. 
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